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To all national football associations,  
confederations and FIFA 
 
 
Circular no. 9 
 
Zurich, 1 June 2017 
SEC/2017-C181/bru 
 
 
Laws of the Game – 2017/2018  
 
Dear	Sir	or	Madam,	
	
Further	to	Circular	no	8	we	are	pleased	to	provide	you	with	the	following	copies	of	the	
Laws	of	the	Game	2017/2018:	

• Five	copies	for	your	association;	
• Further	copies,	intended	for	the	FIFA	referees	and	assistant	referees	mentioned	in	the	
2017	Refereeing	–	International	List.	Kindly	forward	them	to	the	officials	concerned.	

	
If	you	have	ordered	additional	books,	please	note	that	they	will	be	sent	separately.	
	
Downloadable	versions	of	the	Laws	of	the	Game	2017/18	book	are	also	available	on	our	
website	www.theifab.com.	
	
If	you	have	any	questions	about	the	Laws	of	the	Game	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	us	using	
the	following	e-mail:	lawenquiries@theifab.com		
	
Yours	sincerely,	
The	IFAB	
	
	
	
Lukas	Brud	
Secretary		
	


